L hibit
RE: PSC - March 2025

From: Jeff Reynolds (jdreynolds@hmbpe.com)
To:  khcg79@aol.com
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 at 02:36 PM EDT

FYI, the RFIQ is going to appear in the Woodford Sun on April 17.

Thanks
Jeff

Jeff Reynolds, PE

Senior Water Resouros Engineer \,
3 HMB Circle .
Frankfort, KY 40601

P: {502) 685-3800

wwav. hmbpe.com

From: khcg79@aol.com <khcg79@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:32 PM

To: Jeff Reynolds <jdreynolds@hmbpe.com>
Subject: Re: PSC - March 2025

A

This Message is from an external sender.

Thanks Jeff. This is what we needed to know.

On Monday, March 24, 2025 at 09:51:21 AM EDT, Jeff Reynolds <jdreynolds@hmbpe.com> wrote:

Dale

. We are working under the attached Continuing Service Agreement. We will bill these services hourly.




I will have the revised RFQ to David this week for his review.

Thanks
Jeff

leff Reynolds, PE

Servor Water Resource Brgineer
3 HMB Circle

| Frankfort, KY 40601

P: {502} 695-9800

" 2 o
www.nmbpe.com

PROFELHIONAL ENGINEERT 3

From: khcg79@aol.com <khcg79@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 9:33 AM

To: Jeff Reynolds <jdreynolds@hmbpe.com>
Cc: SWWD <office@southwoodfordwater.com>
Subject: PSC - March 2025

This Message is from an external sender.

Jeff,

Attached is the Letter / Request we received from the Public Service Commission last week.

South Woodford needs to make a response to the PSC by April 11, 2025,

The part / information that we most need from you is on page 2 - # 1.

In order to confirm that South Woodford has a contract with HMB to prepare an RFP, please supply us with a copy
~ of the signed contract between South Woodford Water District & HMB. This contract of course will need to have
the cost to write this RFP.

Thanks for your prompt attention in this matter.

Dale



